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September 3, 2013
MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR

NO._2013-93

TO - ALL PROVINCIAL GOVERNORS, CITY MAYORS, MUNICIPAL
MAYORS, DILG REGIONAL DIRECTORS, ARMM REGIONAL
GOVERNOR, AND OTHERS CONCERNED

SUBJECT : ATTENDANCE TO THE 3% ANNUAL CONVENTION OF THE

PHILIPPINE MEDICAL SPECIALISTS

The Philippine Society of Medical Specialists in the Government Service, Inc., a duly
recognized society by the Department of Health will be holding its 3" Annual Convention
on Nevember 17, 18, and 19, 2013 at the Crowne Plaza, Ortigas Center, Pasig City, with the
theme: Empowering Government Physicians Amidst the Challenges in Globalization.

The activity is specifically aimed at strengthening the capability of local physicians in
ensuring the delivery of quality health services, with the end in view of harmonizing efforts
towards reaching the Universal Health Care goals of the Aquino Health Agenda.

In this connection, all Local Chief Executives are encouraged to allow the
participation of their local health physicians to the above-mentioned activity on official
business.

The payment of travelling expenses may be authorized, chargeable against local funds,
subject to the availability thereof, and to the usual accounting and auditing requirements,
and to all pertinent laws, rules and regulations.

For related information, all concerned are advised to coordinate with Dr. Angeles
“Annie” T. de Leon at Telephone Nos. (02) 975-1274 or Mobile Nos. (0917) 835-8976 and
(0925) 835-8976.

All DILG Regional Directors and the ARMM Regional Governor are directed to cause
the widest dissemination of this Memorandum Circular to all local government units within
their respective area of responsibility.
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